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Hello, 

I strong oppose SB 1553. SB 1553 is badly, poorly written. The current version leans 

into MORE HARASSMENT OF NON-WHITE RIDERS for no reason. SB 1553 and all 

senate bills must be contain clear guideline language THAT PROTECTS RIDERS, 

CONSUMERS OF PUBLIC TRANSIT, not put consumers under heavy surveillance. 

Heavy surveillance DOES NOT EQUAL SAFER SPACES. I urge you to oppose SB 

1553 and all bills that increase inequity, hardship and fear. 


